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Receipt of a Notice of Correction based on Transfer Pricing Taxation 
 
 

ROHM announced that its subsidiary ROHM Electronics Dalian Co., Ltd. received a notice of correction based on transfer 
pricing taxation from China Taxation Bureau on December 5, 2013, regarding transactions between ROHM Co., Ltd. and 
ROHM Electronics Dalian Co., Ltd. The notice stated that the corrected income was 12 billion yen and the additional tax 
liability is estimated to be approximately 1.9 billion yen. 
 
ROHM’s position is that prices in transactions with overseas subsidiaries’ are appropriate, and that the Company and its 

subsidiaries have been paying taxes properly in accordance with the taxation system of each country. The Company 
considers requesting to implement Mutual Agreement Procedures in accordance with the provision in the tax treaty between 
Japan and China for elimination of double taxation. 
 
ROHM does not expect any significant impact on its consolidated business results for the fiscal year ending March 31, 

2014 since the estimated amount is already posted in the consolidated business results for the first six month of the fiscal 
year ending March 31, 2014. 
 
 
Note: This report is a translation of the press release of the Company prepared in accordance with the provisions set forth in the 
Securities and Exchange Law and its related accounting regulations. The original version of this press release is written in 
Japanese. In the event of any discrepancies in words, accounts, figures or the like between this press release and the original, the 
original Japanese version shall govern. 


